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                                                     “The Changing of the Guard”

We arrive at that time in our Masonic year where the present Officers” set aside their working tools” and assume other duties in the lodge in the upcoming year.  We reflect upon the good times as well as those times that did not meet the expectations which were hoped for. But, in the final analysis, all agree that it was a good Masonic year.

It is now time to elect new Officers to rule and govern the Lodge during the upcoming year, where change is always taking place.  New challenges are met as we plan our new year. And we are called upon to support them as much as our “cable-tow” will allow.

One of the key words in the lodge program this year will be “involvement”. The Worshipful Master Elect is committed to involving all the brethren of the lodge.  Activities are being planned at this time. He asks what you would like to see in the year 2012. Please send your suggestions via e-mail, telephone or postal service to the lodge and they will be discussed at our stated communications. Or better yet, bring them to the next stated communication in December.

It is hoped that your year has been one of many blessings, and that the upcoming year will be one of personal enrichment.


Fraternally,


Bob



